
The telephone lines of the Embassy are currently out of order 

 

1. As of 12:00 on December 12, 2022, the telephone lines of the Embassy 

are out of order (main and direct numbers; 3311-3344 and 2174-1930). 

2. It is not possible to reach us by main, direct and emergency telephone 

numbers, so please contact us via e-mail at the following address for 

inquiries. We will inform you as soon as the telephone lines are 

restored. 

 

Consular team’s e-mail address 

ryoji.han@ch.mofa.go.jp 

mo@ch.mofa.go.jp 

ka@ch.mofa.go.jp 

 


